
Dear John,
Transport Plan for Hammersmith & Fulham 2011-14 (LIP2)
As you will know, all London Borough councils are legally required to prepare a Transport Plan (Local Implementation Plan) to show how they intend to implement the Mayor of London’s Transport Strategy in the borough. On May 10 this year the Mayor of London, Boris Johnson, issued the second Mayor’s Transport Strategy (MTS2) and his guidance on how boroughs should produce their second Local Implementation Plans (LIPs 2), which he requires us to submit to TfL by 20 december this year.    

The London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham has adopted an Action Plan which sets out how we intend to produce our LIP2, including our approach to consultation and suggested transport objectives for the borough. 

I attach a copy of the Action Plan and would be grateful for your comments on it as HF cyclists are a  very important stakeholder in the LIP 

Please send any comments to me by 30 July. 

Yours sincerely

Chris
Chris Bainbridge 

Head of Transport Planning
28 June 2010
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